
Dear House Municipal Government and Housing Committee Members, 
 
I am writing in support of bill H 7060 and ask that you uphold and protect the integrity of the Sapowet 
Marsh Wildlife Management Area and Sapowet Cove for public recreational use. Commercial endeavor 
has no place in this ecologically sensitive area.  
 
I would also like to applaud Representative Edwards’ dedication to protect Rhode Island’s Public Trust 
and preserve Tiverton’s treasured public spaces. I respectfully ask the House Committee Members to 
recognize the value of bill H 7060 and recommend its approval.  
 
Thank you for your time and your consideration, 
 
Deb Hagen 
540 Nanaquaket Rd, Tiverton, RI 02878 
 


